
 

 

August 10, 2017 

 

To: Regional Vice Presidents 

 Branches & Facilities 

 

 

Familiarization Flights 

 

As members are aware, 2017 is the last year of the current 3-year Familiarization Flight (FAM) 

period. However, the FAA has suspended FAMs to all US destinations until further advised. To 

ensure our members still have access to the FAM program, CATCA has negotiated with NAV 

Canada to provide alternate unit locations for the remainder of this FAM period. 

 

Until December 31, 2017, destinations specified in the collective agreement appendix C (1-8), 

shall be expanded to include any NAV Canada facility. 

 

On behalf of the Executive Board, 

 

 

Peter Duffey      Doug Best 

President      Executive Vice President 


